
 Kanab Elementary School Community Council  
Minutes for October 10, 2018  

KES Library  
 
Present: Tyree Baird, Braxton Bateman, Rosa DeMille, Ashley Heaton, Lexie Little, 
Danielle Ramsay, Megan Smith, Taleana Virostko, and Mariah Wheeler 

Welcome: Mariah welcomed members of community council and the public attendees to 
the meeting. 

Thank You Letter for Breakfast Program: Mariah went over the thank you letter to the 
superintendent and school district regarding the breakfast program. Pending some small 
changes, the council signed off on the letter. Mariah will give the letter to Braxton to 
deliver to the school district.  

2018 Statewide Community Council Training: This year the state is offering a webinar 
link for the community council training. The webinar date conflicts with a program at 
KHS that evening on technology and the developing brain. Mariah is working to see if we 
can get a link to the webinar to watch it on our own time. She will give us information on 
how to access that link once she receives it.  

2017-2018 School Land Trust Final Report: We reviewed the Final Report of the 
2017-2018 School Land Trust. We reviewed the planned and actual expenditures and 
goals and action plans that were presented and discussed the success of each goal that 
was implemented. Specifically, we discussed the success of the Kindergarten 
Assessment. Mariah asked us to consider continued funding for this program because of 
how helpful it has been to students and teachers. The summer school program was 
another successful goal that came out of last year’s report. Headphones were mentioned 
as an item of need.  

KES Calendar: Tyree lead us through a review of the calendar for the upcoming month.  

Closing: Lexie made a motion to close the meeting. Ashley seconded the motion. All voted 
in favor in closing the meeting. Meeting was adjourned at 3:33pm. 


